
Escondido Express
Family & Community Newsletter

Week of April  4-8, 2022

   Monday:   Librarian Appreciation Day 
   Girls on the Run 3:00-4:30
   Art History  3:00-4:00                                          
   Tutoring 3rd Math & A. Smith Rdg
  

   Tuesday:  
   District Track Meet - Rutledge Stadium @ 4:00
   UIL Music Memory 
   

    Wednesday:  Para-Professional Appreciation Day
   Tutoring - 2nd / 3rd 
   Karate 3:00-4:00
   Girls on the Run 3:00-4:30

   Thursday: Card Board Kids Reveal
   Tutoring 2nd / 3rd Reading 
   UIL Spelling 3:00-4:00
     

   Friday:
   No School - Battle of Flowers Holiday
   
   

A Peek at Our Week

Pick of the pride






REMINDERS
          ENROLL NOW FOR 2022-23
  *Registration for the 2022-23 school 
     year is open now.  Returning  students,
     please visit    
       

      https://www.judsonisd.org/register

   *Students arriving after 
     7:30 a.m. are tardy.  
   *All campus visitors must provide 
    valid ID in the front office.
   *School dismissal is 2:55 p.m. 

 Congratulations to Mrs. Terry!  She is an
amazing paraprofessional who always has a
smile on her face.  She enjoys working with

the kids, helping with bus duty, and wherever
she is needed. She  works hard in and out of

the classroom and is very deserving!

April is Month of the Military Child
Thank you to all of our 

smallest warriors!  

Spirit Week 
See the next page for details.

Happy Assistant Principaal's Week,
Mrs. Valentine!  We love you!

https://www.judsonisd.org/register


Thursday, April 7th - Cardboard Kids Reveal
 National Child Abuse Prevention Month



“Silence encourages the tormentor, never the tormented.”  – Elie Wiesel, Nobel Peace Prize 1986



The most important element in a difficult conversation is starting one. Never is this truer than with our

difficulty talking about child sexual and physical abuse. That is why in 2014, ChildSafe created Cardboard
Kids®, a city-wide public awareness campaign to draw attention to the pervasiveness of child abuse and the

fact that every story is different and every child unique.
Cardboard Kids are more than two-foot-tall cardboard figures. They represent one of the thousands of

children that are abused and neglected at the hands of adults in our community each year. They start the
conversation, not only by creating a visual symbol for children to identify with but also by providing valuable

tips for caregivers on how to talk to their children about child abuse and neglect.
What began with 5,800 cardboard cut-outs in 2014 grew to over 120,000 distributed every year and displayed

throughout the community at schools, businesses, organizations, homes, and community locations.
Cardboard Kids social media campaigns, volunteers, and community partners, like YOU, guarantee a greater
awareness of the problem of child abuse. Let us all be a champion for those who have spoken up as well as

for those who need a voice.       
 For more information, please visit https://www.childsafe-sa.org/CardboardKids/





